|_ake Istokpoga

The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission Invasive Plant Management
Section will be conducting a helicopter treatment application to treat 1,856 acres of hydrilla
on November 29th and 30th.

Helicopter Treatment:
Jate:November 25 and 30*
rbicide used: Aquathol X liquid
lication: 2ppm
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EUJ,UQ 4 will be treated through the

hydrilla South of Bumble B
Island at a rate of 3ppm.

Trails will be 200 ft wide.
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Erica Van Horn
Regional Biologist
Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission
Invasive Plant Management Section
2001 Homeland Garfield Rd.
Bartow, FL 33830
863-534-7074
Erica.vanhorn@myfwc.com




